

Thank you,

Division 43

703-698-8060

Capital Women's Care

John F. Maddox, M.D.
David B. Berry, M.D.
Glen H. Silas, M.D.
Anne M. Dobrzynski, M.D.
Ivette A. Couret, M.D.
Sona Patel-Grimm, M.D., MPH
Nan Coleman, RNC, ANP

Date:
Dear Medicare Patient:
Medicare began paying for special Annual Wellness Visits on January 1, 2011. These services are intended to help you develop a plan for addressing ongoing medical problems. In general, these services should be performed by your Primary Care Provider. The services you normally receive in our office are not included in this Annual Wellness Visit. Specifically, the new Annual Wellness Visit does not include pelvic and breast examinations or the collection of Pap smears. The Medicare Annual Wellness Visit is geared to address your ongoing general medical needs and not specific to gynecologic problems or concerns. The Medicare Annual Wellness Visit should be available to you through your Primary Care Provider. Today's visit is your Annual GYN Well Woman Exam geared to address gynecological health and CMS' limited coverage rules will apply. Please refer to the Advanced Beneficiary Form for expected patient liability on today's visit.
f you have any questions about the services received today, please feel free to call our office and ask to speak to our Billing Team or our Manager, Allison.